
 
SCHOOL-AGE 

NEWSLETTER JULY 2025 

 
Happy Independence Day! Just a reminder we will be closed on Friday July 4th in 

observance of Independence Day.  

 With the kids all being here every day we will be doing a morning snack around 10. We 

ask that you please donate $2 per child for the time they are all off school. Ms. Erica will take 

this money and go shopping to get snack stuff. We try to buy bulk stuff that all the kids eat 

that also follow our eat smart program. This is why we ask that you donate money instead of 

bringing snacks in.  

 We will go to the pool on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12-3. It has been about 12:30 

when we get there and we are leaving around 2:30-3. If you have to pick your child up at the 

pool let me know before 12 and we will have them bring all of their stuff with us. Information 

and permission slips will be sent out also.  

Fair week is July 14-18. The parade will be held on Tuesday the 15th. Line up starts around 4:30 

pm. Please make sure you know other routes to get here in case you get stuck in traffic. It will 

also be a little crazy getting here when everyone is trying to get to the fair so be patient and 

give yourself time. The kids will try to take a field trip to come see all the animals one day. If 

they are not good for Ms. Alecia while Ms. Erica is gone they will not get to go.  

Dates to Remember 

7/4   AALC Closed/ Independence Day 

7/14- 7/18  Fair Week/ Ms. Erica gone all week (come see me at the fair) 

1, 3, 8, 10, 22, 24, 27, 31  Pool Days 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica  Ms. Alecia 


